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Dear Council Members:

As a longtime resident of Sebastopol, I feel it is necessary to voice my deep disagreement with
your recent vote to bring a new hauler.  Your decision will impact our local businesses in the
most negative way.  You are doing them and our town’s future a disservice that will bring
longterm negative consequences for Sebastopol.  I implore you to reconsider and be the
leaders we need.
Sincerely,
Letitia Coate
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